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In February, the Autorité de la concurrence decided to start inquiries ex officio

to analyse the competitive functioning of the rating systems sector, which aims 

to provide consumers with information on the sustainability-related 

characteristics of consumer products and services.

As part of the preparation of the opinion, the Autorité is launching a public 

consultation to gather feedback from stakeholders.

Stakeholders are invited to submit their responses to the Autorité by 15 May 2024 

to avis.notation@autoritedelaconcurrence.fr.

PRESS RELEASE OF 12 APRIL 2024

Rating systems: the Autorité launches a public 

consultation until 15 May as part of the preparation 

of an opinion

See the press release

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/en/press-release/autorite-starts-inquiries-ex-officio-product-rating-systems-sector
mailto:avis.notation@autoritedelaconcurrence.fr
https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/en/press-release/rating-systems-autorite-launches-public-consultation-until-15-may-part-preparation

